
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are pleased to announce that an After-School Cross Country 

Running Club for our P5 to P7 pupils will begin this week on Wednesday 

17th  September 2025  from 2.50 - 3.45 pm.  The club will run for 5 weeks 

up to Halloween and continue after. This club will be led by Mr Campbell. 

Most weeks this will take place at McGuigan’s but may move to the football 

pitch, we will inform parents of a change.  

The club will give pupils the chance to develop their running skills, 

improve their fitness, and enjoy being part of a team.  We also hope to enter a 

school team into the Flahavan’s Cross Country League this year, and this club 

will help prepare the children for this exciting opportunity.  The children need 

to wear tracksuit bottoms or shorts/wet gear and have a change of 

trainers/boots with them.  
 

 

RUNNING CLUB 
  Wednesday 17th  September 

  Wednesday 24th September 

  Wednesday 1st  October 

  Wednesday 8th  October 

  Wednesday 15th October 
 
 

Please complete the permission slip & return to the school. 

-  There will be no cost for this afterschool’s club.  - 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 I allow my child (name); ____________________________________        Class P______  

to take part in the After School Running Club on a Wednesday.  If you give your 
child permission to walk home, tick the box below.  However with the dark 
evenings and children who may be wet/cold it might be best to lift them.  
 

 

   My child will be walking home after the Running club at 3.45 pm.    
 

Signed Parent/Guardian: _____________________________     Date: ______________ 

 


